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18 September 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Individual Photographs 
 
Our school photographer will be in school tomorrow morning to take individual school photographs. Proof copies 
and order forms will be sent home by the end of next week. 
 
If you would like siblings photographed together, please Dojo message your child’s class teacher.  
 
School will be open from 8.15am for pre-school children to be photographed with their school aged siblings. 
Please come to the main entrance. 
 
Please send your children to school in the correct school uniform. If they have PE tomorrow please send their PE 
kit in to school with them. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
S Hardaker 

 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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